
St Cuthbert’s Primary 

Primary 1 Registration  

2023-2024 

16
th
 January to 20

th
 January 2023 

 

Children whose 5
th
 birthday is between 1st March 2023 and 28

th
 February 2024 

should be registered for education during the week commencing 16
th
 January 2023. 

 

You should register your child online at www.south-ayrshire.gov.uk (Admissions to 

primary schools – South Ayrshire Council) You will be asked to attach your child’s 

birth certificate and proof of residence in the form of a Council Tax notice or a utility 

bill during the on-line registration process. 

 

Parents without digital access will be asked to contact their school office of choice 

and School Clerical Staff will be required to complete the on-line process for them.  

We are hopeful that the majority of parents will complete the process on-line. 

 

Information relating to catchment areas and placing requests is available on the 

council’s website. 

If you have any questions or there is more information that you would like to ask 

about the school, please contact by email at stcuthberts.mail@south-ayrshire.gov.uk  or 

call 01655 885807 and ask to speak  to a member of the Senior Management Team. 

Yours Faithfully 

Mr Mark Ingram  

mailto:stcuthberts.mail@south-ayrshire.gov.uk

